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Food for the Hungry welcomes four new board members
The organization grows its board of directors to a total of 10

Phoenix, Arizona (October 6, 2021) — International humanitarian organization Food for the
Hungry announces the appointment of four new members to their board of directors. The
organization welcomed Corina Villacorta, Klaas van Mill, Ogugua Osakewe-Adegbite, and
Vivienne Yeda to the organization in spring 2021.

Corina Villacorta brings her expertise from Lima, Peru, where she acts as an executive coach
and mentor. Klaas van Mill joins as a CEO and business owner, hailing from Cape Town, South
Africa. Ogugua Osakwe-Adegbite, head of strategy and international expansion at M-Pesa
Africa, is based in London, UK. Attorney and banker, Vivienne Yeda joins from Nairobi, Kenya.

With the existing members, the new additions bring the organization’s board of directors to a
total of 10. This diverse group of leaders operates as a system of strategic advisors, working
closely with the president and CEO to hold Food for the Hungry accountable to its mission,
vision, and values. More information on Food for the Hungry’s board of directors can be found at

www.fh.org/about/leadership/board-of-directors.
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About Food for the Hungry:
Food for the Hungry (FH) is a Christian humanitarian organization ending all forms of human

poverty by providing life-changing development programs, disaster relief, and advocacy. For 50
years, FH has been working to respond to human suffering and graduate communities from
extreme poverty into self-sustainability within a decade. By creating context-specific solutions in
education, agriculture, health, livelihood, clean water, and disaster risk reduction, the nonprofit
focuses on transformational development, investing in children as the key to lift entire
communities out of poverty. With 98% of staff working in their country of origin, FH works side
by side with local leaders, churches, and families to implement innovative solutions. The
organization currently serves more than 5.3 million people in over 20 countries worldwide. For
more information, follow FH on Instagram and Twitter, or visit www.fh.org.
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